OFFICIAL CITY NOTICE

DUE TO THE CONTINUED SPREAD OF COVID-19 THE
CITY OF TOYAH WILL NOT HAVE OPEN SESSION
MEETINGS IN ORDER TO KEEP OURSELVES AND THE

PUBLIC SAFE. ALL MEETINGS WILL BE CONDUCTED
VIA ZOOM TELECONFERENCING UNTIL NUMBER OF
CASES IN REEVES COUNTY GET LOWER OR THE
TEXAS GOVERNOR ADVISES DIFFENTLY!!!

OUR NEXT MAYOR APPROVED REGULARMEETING
WILL BE ON JULY 14, 2020 AT 6p.m. ON ZOOM. THANK
YOU TO OUR CITIZENS AND THE PUBLIC FOR
UNDERSTANDING WE MUST KEEP SAFE DURING THIS
DIFFICULT TIME...
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